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David Ripley
59 Packer's Falls Rd
Newmarket, NH 03857

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Our necessity of having power to implement our daily lives, must proceed ONLY in the way that does
not damage the environment of those lives unnecessarily. We MUST move forcefully to non fossil fuel
sources, primarily solar sources to achieve this. Anything that damages the sacred environment and
continues on the fossil fuel path is foolish, antiquated and to be thoroughly avoided from now on.
People over Corporations.  Yours, David Ripley

Sincerely,
David Ripley
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